
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6/25/2023 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 
let us kneel before the LORD, our Maker! 

For he is our God,  
and we are the people of his pasture,  

and the sheep of his hand.” 
(Psalm 95:6-7a, ESV) 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WORSHIP IN SONG 

 

SHARING GOD’S BLESSINGS 

 

PROCLAMATION OF GOD’S WORD 

Stories in the Stained Glass 

“In the Beginning” 

Gen 1-3, John 1:1-5 

Pastor Nick Tawa 

 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES & 

OFFERINGS 
Honor the LORD with your wealth and  

with the firstfruits of all your produce”  

(Proverbs 3:9, ESV) 

 

CLOSING 

 

BENEDICTION 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• LINE DANCE OUTREACH ON SAT JULY 1 AND 15 AT 10 AM IN THE 
FELLOWSHIP HALL.  

• HAPPY CAMPERS – SPEND YOUR SUMMER WITH GOD:  This summer the 
children's Sunday School classes will begin a new program called "Happy 
Campers: Spend Your Summer With God." Invite your friends and family to 
join us for a fun camping experience beginning June 25 for 8 Sundays. 
Contact Linda Okumura or Janet Nozaki for more information. 

• SAVE THE DATE FOR COOK & CRAFT WORKSHOP ON SAT JULY 8 10 AM-
1:30 PM IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL. Come join this time of outreach & 
fellowship while cooking and crafting with others. Multiple craft workshops 
and a cooking class will be available for all to attend.  Space is limited to sign 
up soon.  Lunch is included with this workshop.  Register with Lynn Hirano 
or Joy Fujita.  $10 Registration fee. 

• YOUTH ACTIVITIES.  See email for upcoming Youth activities 

• TRINITY PANTRY DONATIONS.  Food pantry donations are accepted every 
Sunday and will be delivered at the end of the month to Trinity Lutheran 
Pantry.  Contact:  Nancy H.  Louise C. or Susan L. 

• RECURRING ON-LINE GIVING DONORS. 
Go to http://www.pvbc.com/support-pvbc to set up your account via 
Subsplash for on-line giving.  See Janet Nozaki for questions. 

• BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP. 

If you are considering membership or baptism contact Pastor Nick. 

• CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS. Our Sunday school classes will be available to 

meet in person. Check in with Ms Linda and Ms Janet for all updates 

• STAY IN TOUCH WITH PVBC VIA TEXT MESSAGING NUMBER  888-890-

1101. OPT-IN to receive text messages about worship services, special 

events, and important announcements. Text”PVBC” to 888-890-1101 

 

http://www.pvbc.com/support-pvbc


2023  

CONNECT WITH US 

 

SENIOR PASTOR 

Pastor Nicholas Tawa 

nick@pvbc.com  

(424) 337-0516 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY CO-DIRECTOR 

Linda Okumura  linda@pvbc.com 

 

MINISTRY INTERN 

Aimee Chao aimeemchao@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH SITE  

28 Moccasin Lane 

Rolling Hills Estates 

pvbc.com 

 

CHURCH OFFICE 

4010 Palos Verdes Dr. N.  #101 

Rolling Hills Estates 

secretary@pvbc.com 

(310) 541-1811 

 

MINISTRY CONTACTS 

Children: Janet Nozaki, Linda Okumura 

Youth: Anne Smith, Aimee Chao 

Adult: Scott Van Kampen 

Caring & Fellowship:  Eleanor Huang 

Facilities: Dean Sato 

Missions: Cynthia Uemura, Weimin Chen 

Worship:  Kris Sato 

Treasurer: Kevin Tambara 

Moderator:  Karen Hostetler 

 

CALENDAR 
 

7/2  Pastor Rich Holt 

 

7/9  Pastor Samuel Lee 

Standing Stone 

 

SMALL GROUPS 

Check with small group leaders to 

confirm meetings 

 

Wed 7:30 PM – Men’s in PV  

   Rev Sam 

Thurs  9:30 AM – Women’s  

   Sharon N 

Thurs 7:30 PM Young Adult 

   Scott  

Thurs 7:30 PM - Women’s 

  (Torrance) Lynne Y 

Thurs 7 PM - Women’s (PV) 

   Cindy A 

Fri  7:15 PM Men’s 

   Kevin 

 

mailto:nick@pvbc.com

